
 
October 23, 2020

Lesley Collins
Program Manager Heritage Planning     
Planning Infrastructure and Economic Development Department                                                                                                          
City of Ottawa

Dear Ms Collins:

This will serve to confirm Heritage Ottawa’s support for the design of a proposed addition to the Château 
Laurier Hotel submitted to the City of Ottawa on August 13 and the further design revisions recently 
recommended by the City’s Urban Design staff described as follows:

 reduce the fin density on the top storey screens of each pavilion by half of the original to lessen their 
density relative to the Château Laurier roof

 create a repeated window pattern that incorporates a mix of 500mm, and 1,000mm modules of 
Limestone panels and window openings across the façade on floors 3 to 9 of each pavilion in order to 
regularize the window opening pattern

Heritage Ottawa and the Owner have discussed, and both have agreed to, an amendment to the Minutes of 
Settlement to include these changes. That amendment is currently being drafted.

Regards,

 

Richard Belliveau 
President, Heritage Ottawa 

cc. Michael Polowin
Dennis Parolin
Art Phillips
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